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From the Principal’s Desk… 

November has flown by.  Teachers shared students’ successes through 

Progress Reports.  If you have any questions about the report, contact your 

child’s teacher.  In December we are concentrating on giving back to our 

wonderful Lisgar community.  Students will be gathering canned goods to 

donate to Misson Services. As a school we have adopted Macassa Lodge 

nursing home.  Classes will be creating cards and letters for the residents.  We 

are also collecting donations of items.  A note will be sent home with more 

details on how we can support Macassa Lodge residents. 

Enjoy the winter break with your family and friends.  Students return to school 

on Jan. 3, 2022. 

Sincerely,  

M. Elliott                                                    

 
 

YWCA Recreation Program 

YWePlay is an in person and virtual no-cost program for girls, non-binary and 
gender-fluid youth ages 6-12 years focused on trying and staying in sports by 
building positive experiences in sport and recreation and developing 
leadership, self-confidence, resiliency, positive relationships and teamwork. 
Participants will experience programming which focuses on physical activity, 
nutrition and healthy eating activities along with personal health and well-
being. For more information and to register please 
visit www.ywcahamilton.org or contact Tyler Steeves, Recreation Supervisor 
at 905-522-9922 ext 135 or tsteeves@ywcahamilton.org 
 

ATHLETICS:  Lisgar Lions 

Our Jr. and Sr. volleyball teams have done an amazing job representing 

Lisgar throughout the volleyball season.  Congratulations to our athletes. 

Basketball season will be starting in the new year.   

 

Lisgar Spiritwear 
Thank you for purchasing Lisgar Spiritwear. Orders will be delivered by the 

Winter Holiday.  I anticipate seeing more students wearing Lisgar wear after 

the holidays. 

 

We are LISGAR - HEAR US R.O.A.R. 

RESPECT, OPTIMISM, ACCEPTANCE, 

RESPONSIBILITY 

School Council 

All parents/caregivers are welcome. 

Contact the office if you are interested in 

participating  

 

Snow Clearing at Lisgar 

Use this link to learn more about snow 

removal at Lisgar. 

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/bellmoore/files/

2020/01/HWDSB-for-Snow-Removal.pdf 

 

 

 

 

 

No Dogs Allowed 

HWDSB policy states that dogs are not 
permitted on school property.  Please do 
not bring pets onto school grounds during 
the day or at drop off and pick up times.  
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
Retakes and Sibling Picture Day 
On Jan. 6 the photographer will be taking 
retakes of students and offering pictures of 
siblings. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ROAR  
We continue to celebrate R.O.A.R. 
(Respect, Optimism, Acceptance,  
Responsibility) at Lisgar. We are 
recognizing students on Dec. 10.  We will 
focus on Responsibility in January.  
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